
Video Transcript – Knowyourjudge.com Tutorial

[0:00] [Intro Music Playing softly with Office of Judicial Performance Evaluation logo as 
background]

[0:01] [View of graphic of a computer displaying www.knowyourjudge.com url]

[0:02] [View of home screen to www.knowyourjudge.com]

[0:03] [Narrator] Hello and welcome to knowyourjudge.com. We’ve made it easy to learn about the 
judges appearing on your ballot this election. When you are ready to begin, simply click on the icon 
below this video.

[0:10] [Arrows point to gavel icon titled ‘Find a Judge’ on website home page]

[0:12] [View of 2022 Judicial Evaluations page]

[0:13] [Narrator] First you will notice statewide appellate court listings.

[0:16] [Arrows point to Appellate Courts header on the 2022 Judicial Evaluations page]

[0:17] [Narrator] During election years when no judge will appear on your ballot, you will be notified.

[0:19] [Arrows point to ‘No Supreme Court Justices up for retention in 2022’ on the 2022 Judicial 
Evaluation page]

[0:21] [Narrator] Below the Appellate courts tab, you will see a list of counties. Choose the county 
where you are registered to vote.

[0:25] [View of website page scrolling down and arrows pointing at Arapahoe County]

[0:26] [Narrator] Here we will be looking at Arapahoe County.

[0:27] [View of Arapahoe County tab expanding to show a list of 2022 Judges]

[0:29] [Narrator] In Arapahoe County, you’ll see that there are Court of Appeals, 18th Judicial 
District, and County Judges appearing on the ballot. To learn more about a Judge, simply click on 
the Judge’s name.

[0:35] [Arrows pointing at Honorable Jaclyn Casey Brown’s name under the Court of Appeals Judges 
listed in the Arapahoe County tab]

[0:36] [View of Honorable Jaclyn Casey Brown’s 2022 Judge profile]

[0:38] [Narrator] Here you will see the retention year, the State or District Commission’s 
recommendation about performance, as well as additional interim and retention survey reports.

[0:39] [View of highlighting the profiles ‘Retention year’, ‘Recommendation’, and ‘Retention 
narrative’]

[0:48] [Narrator] Click a survey report to learn more about how attorneys and non-attorneys 
evaluated the Judge.
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[0:48] [Arrows pointing at 2022 retention survey report link on the Honorable Jaclyn Casey Brown’s 
Judge Profile]

[0:50] [View of 2022 retention survey report showcasing comparative bar graphs of Judge Jaclyn 
Casey Brown’s performance with other Appellate Judges average performance]

[0:52] [View of comparative bar graphs showing performance scores given by attorneys and judges]

[0:53] [View of comparative bar graphs showing individual category scores for Judge Jaclyn Casey 
Brown from attorneys]

[0:53] [Narrator] To Return the evaluations page, simply hit the back button your browser.

[0:57] [View of blurred website page and a graphic with an arrow pointing backwards]

[0:58] [Narrator] If you would like to view a full list of Judges up for retention, chose ‘View the full list 
of Judges link.

[1:02] [View of 2022 Judicial Performance Evaluations page with an arrow pointing at the ‘View the 
full list of judges standing for retention in 2022’]

[1:03] [Narrator] Return each election season to easily access evaluation results before you cast 
your ballot.

[1:05] [View of website home page panning out to a graphic of a computer]

[1:07] [Narrator] Thank you for visiting the official website of the Office of Judicial Performance 
Evaluation: Knowyourjudge.com.

[1:10] [View of graphic of a computer with the url of knowyourjudge.com on the screen with music 
playing softly]
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